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Sandusky Aquatic Center Pre-Construction Design Update

Sandusky, Ohio. The Sandusky Aquatic Center has gone through a number of phases, including schematic design change,
design development, and bidding as we focus on our goals and remain on budget. Today, Sandusky City Schools is
releasing the most up-to-date floor plan and exterior rendering of the Sandusky Aquatic Center. This project will be
completed by December 2024. The district is committed to three core values of the project: promoting district aquatic
programs, providing community programming, and providing swim lessons and water safety.

The design that was approved during the board meeting features the following;
● A new expanded 6-lane competition swimming pool
● New and accessible spectator seating
● New entrance, lobby, and family locker room
● Updated athletic locker rooms
● Additional storage spaces

The Sandusky Aquatic Center will be a great venue for the Blue Streak competitive swim teams, programs, as well the
Swan Club program. Additionally, Sandusky City Schools, in coordination and collaboration with the City of Sandusky,
will provide community-based activities and programs at the new facility, which is anticipated to open in December 2024.
There will be recreational and educational activities that promote health and well-being for Erie County residents. These
programs include but are not limited to lap swimming, open swimming, swim lessons, aquatic exercise, life-saving
certification, and water safety.

As a reminder, the Sandusky High School rear parking lot will be partially accessible while construction is being
completed. This will decrease the number of spaces available. The Athletic, Brass Lantern, and Cultural Center
entrances/exits will not be impacted. We are committed to being open and transparent with our community, staff, families,
and donors. This pool is funded by district funds and generous community donors.

For Sandusky Aquatic Center project updates, please visit the district website at www.scs-k12.net/SchoolFacilities.aspx.
Questions specifically regarding the Sandusky Aquatic Center can be sent to SanduskyAquaticCenter@scsbluestreaks.net.
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